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Dear Sir/Madam,
Invitation to take part in a research study:
THE PROBESE STUDY

Protective Ventilation with Higher versus Lower PEEP during General Anesthesia for Surgery in Obese Patients

We understand that soon you are due to come into hospital for an operation and we would like to ask you if you would be prepared to take part in a study. 
We are interested in recruiting patients who are due to have an operation and are overweight. 
All patients routinely have their weight measured in the outpatients or preoperative assessment clinic together with their height. Increasingly when height and weight are compared, many patients will be described as overweight or as having a high body mass index of 35 or over. If this applies to you then we invite you to take part in a multicentre study being undertaken at Sheffield Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust. This is looking at how best we can protect patients’ lungs during operations. 
Patients can develop pneumonias or other lung problems after surgery. One way to reduce the likelihood of this is to improve how we help with your breathing during the operation.  Part of the normal routine process for your operation, is to assist your breathing with a machine called a ventilator. This would happen whether or not you take part in this study. We want to improve the way we do this as a way of reducing problems people have with breathing after operations.
Therefore this study is comparing the way we normally help you breathe whilst you are anaesthetized for the operation with a way that is more commonly used in patients who are on intensive care units. We want to know which technique is better at protecting your lungs. There is no obligation to take part and your health care will not be affected if you don’t want to be involved. 

We have enclosed an information sheet for you to read and we will be available to discuss the study in depth and answer any questions you may have when you come to the hospital. 
If you have any immediate questions, or are interested in finding out more about participating in this study, please contact your local nurse, XXXXX (replace with local details). 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. 

Yours sincerely
Local PI details
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